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FAIRBRAE’S UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Fairbrae Annual Meeting Monday, March 10th  7 - 9 pm 
Deadline to RSVP for  
   “Get Back to Fairbrae” Party 
   and end of Priority Registration 
   for Summer Programs Saturday, March 15th 
“Get Back to Fairbrae” Party Sunday, March 30th  4 - 7 pm 
April Board Meeting Monday, April 14th  7 - 9 pm 
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
Mike Peanasky        Co-President 
Emil Abelaf              Co-President 
David Crewe         Vice-President 
Heather Dooley             Secretary 
John Cwynar           Treasurer 
Peter Bodsky                  At-Large 
Jeffrey Rohrer               At-Large 
dummy 
The next annual meeting will be 
held on Monday, March 10th at 
7 pm in the Fairbrae clubhouse.  
Please feel free to attend.   
 

BOARD MINUTES 
Board minutes are available to all 
members, and  are posted on the 
office window each month. 

OFFICE HOURS 
 
 

MARCH 
 

Saturday 
9:00am to Noon 

 

Tuesday 
5:00-7:00pm 

 

Other times as needed, 
call (408) 739-3833 or 

email manager@fairbrae.com. 

RSVP for 
“Get Back 

to Fairbrae” 
today. 

Zxà Utv~ gÉ Yt|ÜuÜtx 
ECCK fÉv|tÄ _tâÇv{ ctÜàç 

fâÇwtç? `tÜv{ FC? GMCC@JMCCÑÅ 

 

lÉâ tÜx vÉÜw|tÄÄç |Çä|àxw àÉ }É|Ç 
à{x Yt|ÜuÜtx UÉtÜw tÇw `tÇtzxÅxÇà 

|Ç vxÄxuÜtà|Çz  
à{x uxz|ÇÇ|Çz Éy t Çxã áÉv|tÄ çxtÜ tà Yt|ÜuÜtxA 

 

g{x xäxÇà ã|ÄÄ ux vtàxÜxw? 
áÉ ÑÄxtáx efic uç `tÜv{ DHà{A 

 

g{xÜx |á ÇÉ vÉáà àÉ tààxÇwA 
`tÜ~ çÉâÜ vtÄxÇwtÜ tÇw efic àÉwtçA 



Seeking a Webmaster 
Our member volunteer webmas-
ter has stepped down and we are 
seeking someone to take over 
this role.  If you are interested, 
please contact the office. 

Covering the Pool 
Covering the pool im-
proved greatly through 
the winter.  Thank you to 
everyone for keeping the 
pool covered.  Keep it up! 

Summer  
Swim & Tennis Lessons 

See the flyers mailed last month for infor-
mation about Youth Summer Swim & Ten-
nis Lessons.  There will be priority regis-
tration for members through March 15th. 

Fairbrae Annual Meeting 
The Board of Directors election will 
be held at our annual meeting on 
Monday, March 10th.  Three new 
Board members will be elected.  All 
members are encouraged to attend. 

Fairbrae Board Membership 
The club is currently seeking 
members who are interested in 
serving on the next Board of Di-
rectors.  If you are interested or 
would like to find out more, con-
tact Board President Mike 
Peanasky at  (408) 718-7687 or 
Vice President Dave Crewe at 
(408) 480-2343. 

Manager Change 
We would like to let you know that Kent Stietzel has resigned as 
the Manager of Fairbrae Swim & Racquet Club. 
 
The Board of Directors, on behalf of the entire Fairbrae member-
ship, would like to thank Kent for his two and a half years of ser-
vice to the Club. 
 
We will be interviewing for a new Manager beginning immediately.  
If you know of any qualified candidates please have them submit 
their resume to David Crewe crewe.fairbrae@sbcglobal.net or 
(408) 480-2342. 
 
At this time we would like to assure you that the Board has made 
all necessary arrangements for interim management of the Club.  If 
you have any concerns or questions, please contact a member of the 
Board.  
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